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Clerk

To: Sylvia Statham
Subject: RE: Annual Parish Meeting 14 March 2024 - Agenda and invitation to submit a report to Willand Parish Council

 
Here is a short report from the allotments 
 
Last year was a good growing year, as we have water on the site we can keep the plants alive in the hot dry weather. When it rained the plants grew really well. We have all 
of the allotments occupied and a short waiting list. All of allotments are being kept tidy 
 
Sylvia Statham, 
Hon sec Willand Allotment Association 
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